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Sent by e mail to Chris Fayers 
Cc: Emily Kennard, Duncan Cook 
 
 

Date 05/10/2020 
 
Dear Chris Fayers,  
 
SC2005: Screening Opinion Request for HPC disposal licence 
 
With reference to your letter received 02 October 2020 requesting the withdrawal of the 
screening opinion request submitted to NRW in relation to Hinkely marine disposal 
licence on the 05 August 2020, this letter confirms that this request (SC2005) is now 
considered withdrawn.  
 
We also acknowledge that NNB Generation Company (HPC) is willing to proceed with a 
disposal marine licence application through the EIA process under the Marine Works 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2007 (as amended). 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Marine Licensing Team 
Natural Resources Wales 
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